
On January 14, 2019, Mayor and Council held a work session at 6:30p.m at City Hall in the meeting room. All 
present were Mayor Cheryl Green, President Charlie Hughes, Kelma Burch, Levi Elder, Jody Crouch, Ken Farr, 
and City Clerk Cassandra King. Also in attendance was Andrew Brunner, PE with EBH Engineering. 

Andrew Brunner advised the Council of the report and observations of the Streets, curbs and gutters, along with 
other observations of City Infrastructure and to what may need addressed. A lot of information given to the 
Council, to be consider in upcoming work session. Many questions, we asked and he answered.  

Council discussed where to start, funding options, and timing of street projects to cut cost on mobilization of 
Street contractors. Other infrastructure was also discussed water lines and sewer line that maybe need updated, 
when considering any one street project.  

Council set another work session for January 31, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. work session end at 9:30p.m.  

 

 

___________________________________________        __________________________________________ 

Mayor Cheryl Green                                                              Cassandra L King City Clerk 

 

   


